
WEAR  
CONFIDENCE

Need 
professional 
attire for a job, 
internship, or 
interview?  

We can help.

Introducing the Campus Closet, a professional 
clothing bank for Millersville University students. 
Originated by the School of Social Work, the Campus Closet provides professional 
attire for Millersville students who have a field experience or interview opportunity.  
Items are donated by University community members.  A variety of sizes and styles 
are available.   

The Campus Closet is located in The HUB at 121 N George Street and is available 
when the Campus Cupboard food pantry is open:  Monday - Friday 12 PM to 9 PM. 

Let us know how we can help: 
Visit www.villecloset.org.  

Email us at contact@villecloset.org.  

Text us at 717.584.4204
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